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Special Meeting of the St. Johnsbury Select Board 
Oct. 24, 2022 @ 6:00 pm 

  
Present- 
Select Board: Dennis Smith, Tracy Zschau, Steve Isham, Brendan Hughes, Frank Empsall  
Staff: Rachel Waterhouse, Chad Whitehead, Stacy Jewell, Joe Kasprzak, Lesley Russ, Kresten Sterling (via 
zoom) 
Public: Jim Brown, Joanne Brown, Lauren Jarvi, Lenny Gerardi, Paul Taylor, Ron Faufaw, Gillian Sewake 
Press: KATV 
 
Faufaw Towing & Salvage Permit Renewal Pubic Hearing: 

 Chad Whitehead, Town Manager provide a brief overview and explained that for permit renewal a 
public hearing is required every 5 years. The Town has never received any complaints with regards 
to Faufaw Towing and Salvage. They follow all laws and comply with state inspections. This is part 
of the process to keep Faufaw Towing and Salvage compliant.  

 Ron Faufaw had nothing to add.  

 On a motion by Dennis and second by Brendan to approve the permit renewal for Faufaw Towing 
and Salvage for another five years. All in favor.  

 Joanne Brown asked if the Town has considered anyone else for the work. Frank explained that no 
work was being done by the Town and that this process was just for a renewal permit.  
 

On a motion by Brendan and second by Tracy the board adjourned by unanimous decision.   
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